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7th February 1983

I am writing on the Prime Minister's behalf
to thank you for your letter of 1st
February, addressed to her.

The Prime Minister's commitment to reform
of the Domestic Rating System is well
known, but I doubt whether we will be able
to abolishDomestic Rating "over the next
few years". Do please have a word with me
about this if you would like to do so.

IAN GOW

Christopher Murptly Esq MP

cc. Den Dover Esq MP
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